
59 Seaview St 
  Balgowlah  NSW  2093 

scb@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
Phone:  (02) 9948 3069 

Fax:  (02) 9948 5370 

Wednesday, 19 December 2018 

2019 Mathematics Assessment Interviews (MAI) for Years 1 – 6 

Dear parents,  

The school will be using our online booking service to schedule the COMPULSORY 2019 

Mathematics Assessment Interviews (MAI) for Years 1 – 6. Interviews are mandatory for all 

students and will be conducted on Tuesday 29 and Wednesday 30 January 2019. Every student 

must attend a 20 minute time slot on one of these two days to ensure all assessments are 

completed before students return to school on Thursday 31 January 2019. 

Bookings open at 12:30pm on Wednesday, 19 December. Parents and carers are encouraged to 

book as soon as possible to ensure you secure a preferred day and time. Please follow the 

instructions below to make a booking. 

 Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au. 

 On the Home Page simply enter the code hfwz4 and press "Go" 

 Step 1: Enter your email address, your name and your student's name(s). 

 Step 2: Select the teachers you wish to see 

 Step 3: Select the appointment times that suit your family 

 

When you click FINISH, your interview timetable will be emailed to you 

automatically. If you do not receive your email immediately check your junk 

mail folder AND make sure you have spelled your email address correctly. 

DO NOT DELETE the email you are sent. You may need to refer back to it. 

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au to change your interviews via a link in the 

email sent to you when you make your bookings. 

Kind Regards 

Mr Damien O’Brien 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

